From:

Board of Directors



Las Vistas Landowners Association, LLC

To:

Lot owners, homeowners &

prospective buyers

Re:

Eco-Tran sewage disposal system


Las Vistas subdivision  
Las Vistas subdivision is connected to the City of Farmington sewage system via a force main, otherwise known as a pressure sewer system.   Each and every home on the force main system must have a grinder pump, holding tank and pressure system with backflow prevention devices.  While these system are new to the City of Farmington they have been successfully used through the United States for the past 20 years.  Septic sewage systems are not be allowed within Las Vistas. Every home and/or detached dwelling must have its own grinder pump and tank.  
Attached is a manufacturer’s brochure and installation manual for your use.  You may also down load Eco-Tran system info on our website www.lasvistasnm.com.  Barnes pump info is also available on the web @ www.cranepumps.com. 
Within Las Vistas subdivision, we have designed and built a force main pressure sewer system.  This system requires that each home and/or dwelling have its own packaged grinder pump and tank.  We have chosen to use the Barnes Eco-Tran pressure system on every home within Las Vistas.  This is a high quality, proven performance system.  Attached is a manufacturer’s brochure and installation manual for your use.    Barnes Eco-Tran system is the only grinder pump, tank and pressure system approved by Las Vistas Landowners Association, LLC.  Use of pressure sewer systems other that the approved Barnes systems are strictly prohibited.
It is not necessary to purchase or hook-up your Barnes Eco-Tran system until you build on your lot.  Construction of these systems is best done during construction of the home.  Group purchase prices are renegotiated every year, so prices will likely change in the future.
We have negotiated a purchase price with a local supplier.  The price of $3,295.55 includes delivery to your lot, shipping and GRT for the complete Eco-Tran system as described in the manufacturer’s literature.  This purchase price is good through the end of year 2009, at which time it is subject to change.  Purchase price does not include installation. Installation should be by a qualified plumbing contractor  that has been trained for Eco-Tran systems.    We have arranged for training seminars for City officials and plumbing contractors in the Farmington area.  You may buy from other suppliers so long as you purchase only the Barnes Eco-Tran system.  Our supplier will sell either directly to you or your plumber and may be contacted at:
Dar Brainard

Pioneer Equipment

Email:  darb@pioneerequip.com
Cell:
505-362-6245

Office:
505-897-6822
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